

WEAVER PRIMARY SCHOOL
WESTERN AVENUE
NANTWICH
CHESHIRE
CW5 7AJ



Headteacher Mrs C Johnson

Tel: 01270 626335 e-mail: head@weaver.cheshire.sch.uk

Cross Country Competition - Monday 22nd September - 3.30 - 5pm at Malbank High School

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On **Monday 22nd September, from 3.30pm until 5pm**, there is a cross-country competition on the school field at **Malbank High School** that is open to all children from Year 3 – 6. This is a great opportunity for lots of children to represent the school.

Children in Year 3 will be running approximately 600m, Year 4 - 800m, Year 5 - 1200m and Year 6 - 1600m.

Year 3 run first, followed by Year 4 and so on and you can leave as soon as your child has raced.

Children will need to wear their Weaver PE t-shirt and trainers. It's a good idea to have something warm to put on for when your child has finished their race (It can be quite cold on Malbank's field). Children will also need a drink with them too.

It you can transport your child to the event, that will be great. If you can transport another child, that will be great too! Please indicate this on the slip below. If your child attends 'After School Club' and needs to go there after the event, you will need to make appropriate travel arrangements.

PARKING

- 1) You can park on Malbank's school car park, although this may be very busy. You access the field by using the tunnel that runs underneath the main road.
- 2) Nantwich Town FC. The side gate will be open so you can access the field without crossing a road.

Please return this slip to Mrs Morgan no later than Wednesday 17th September.

IF THE WEATHER IS DEEMED NOT SUITABLE BY THE ORGANISER, THE COMPETITION WILL BE CANCELLED. I WILL INFORM PARENTS/CARERS BY WAY OF TEXT MESSAGE IF THIS IS THE CASE.

Many thanks
Mrs Morgan (PE Coordinator)
cmorgan@weaver.cheshire.sch.uk





